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This term’s school value is self-belief 
Congratulations to our certificate winners this week: 
Dojos:  Charlie, Ella, Bertie, Florrie, Sienna, Phoebe, Elena & Maisy 
Achievement:  Frankie, Olivia, Lola, Jaicob, Niamh, Sophie, Brody, Lily & 
Zac 
Reading:  Rueben, Jasmine, Laiton, Corey, Chase, Lexi, Daniel & Morgan 
Pro-Stars of the week: Ella, Flynn, Lucy, Theo, Marley & Zeta 
 
Well done to Lexi who has been busy at home 
painting amazing pictures, to Elena who is 
brilliant at crocheting cuddly creatures, to   
Everleigh for her swimming certificate, to Flor-
rie for her Pony Club road rider safety badge, 
Bertie for his football medals and swimming 
certificates and Ellyn for her trial bike success 
at the weekend. 
 
School Uniform 
As the weather continues to vary so much please make sure the children 
come to school prepared. They need a drink and a raincoat every day. All 
clothing should be named please, we do try to return abandoned jumpers 
to their owners but it helps us enormously if they are named. As a re-
minder, the only earrings that are acceptable are plain studs, one pair 
please and make-up is not allowed.  
Hair must be tied back if long, this helps reduce the risk of little visitors. A 
few children have mentioned having lines shaved into their hair during 
the Easter holidays. Please note that this is not acceptable. We do not ap-
prove of shaved designs or hair colouring, in line with rules in secondary 
schools.  
 
School Office 
We are always happy to help parents. Sometimes we are unable to get to 
the phone, please leave a message on the answer phone or email us and 
we will get back to you as soon as we can.  

Upcoming dates 
11th March—Parents Evening 
 
12th March—Federation ses-
sion for Year 3 and 4 at 
Steam Mills 
 
13th March—Federation ses-
sion for Year 5 and 6 at 
Steam Mills 
 
13th March—Step into the 
NHS sessions for Key Stage 2  
 
20th March—Parents Evening 
 
20th March—Federation ses-
sion for Year 1 and 2 at 
Steam Mills 
 
22nd March—Going for Gold 
fundraising (details to follow) 
 
8th April—Summer term 
starts 
 
15th April—Severn Trent as-
sembly, KS2 workshops  
 
29th April—class and leav-
ers group photos 
 
13th May—SATS week Year 6 
children 

We promote British Values and uphold our own school values of friendship, determination, respect, 
tolerance, courage and self-belief. As a reminder our Safeguarding, Behaviour, Complaints and 

other policies are on the website should you wish to view them. 



For all children wishing to 
take part in our school's 

fundraising  100 Club  
please contact the school 
office.  A weekly number 

will be drawn out with the 
winner receiving £5.  

 

Congratulations to 
Callie 

who is the winner 
this week! 

World Book Day 
We had a lovely time in our pyjamas to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday. Thank 
you for your support with this. We enjoyed a book swap so we all have some new read-
ing material and listened to stories whilst drinking hot chocolate. Here’s some pictures 
of what we got up to! 
 


